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Dear Dr Weightman,

My apologies for being late in submitting a contribution to the report
that you are preparing. I dragged my feet, feeling my material would
soon be discarded. On the other hand, I too have the "safety and
security of people and society uppermost in my mind", and my insights
of the nuclear processes address this aspect quite profoundly.

In a nutshell, I think we have dug ourselves into an untenable
situation by only attending to the physics of the atom. There is a
metaphysics of this same small world that is deserving of our
consideration. Amongst other things, because along this path of
inquiry is the potential for us to create some kind of remedial
process that can treat the phenomena of radiation.

There's a first carrot I would dangle in front of you. And if this
approach is effective, then the nuclear weapons begin to look mutable.
Ample good reason to widen and deepen our view of the particle world,
and study the nuclear processes in the context of the holographic
nature of our Universe.
I have laid out my perception of this whole subject in a web site:
www.nuclearchristian.com

The Christian word is there because a subjective account of the "four
forces" in the atom quickly identifies that three of them are forms of
love, the fourth being more a form of authority. In essence, I am
advocating that the social and spiritual nature of the forces and
processes going on in the Atomic World get studied with the same
diligence and curiosity we give to the objective data.

As well as yourself, I'm writing to other nuclear agencies, suggesting
they look at the evidence of the ancient and modern(ised) concept -
that we live within an "holographic Universe". Nuclear fission is in
fact one of the key indicators of the whole symmetrical nature of the
energetic systems that together form our Universe.
The holographic Universe is hardly a new idea, but we have paid scant
attention to the overview and insights that it provides for us, most
especially with the business of nuclear power.

I know it's not easy to look at our nuclear work in this way. I'm
sympathetic to the whole nuclear business. I was a geologist exploring
for uranium at an earlier time of my life. I worked at Dounreay, and
being already curious about a metaphysical understanding, I went out
of my way on several occasions to gain an experience of the feeling of
radiation. And wrote a report to the site operators telling them about
it. Waves of hot sadness was the predominant feeling.

There's so much information, like this quick sense of the emotional
charge within radiation, that we are ignoring because we have put all
our bets on the physics of the nuclear processes. I think the way
forward is to invest in determining the metaphysics of these same
processes. That will in turn give us much greater insight and leverage
to manage situation as have occurred at Fukushima.

Indeed, with this kind of approach, I imagine all manner of new
avenues of inquiry, new technologies, will present themselves for
investigation and development..
Thanks. That's a quick summary of what I would like to contribute to
your harvest of ideas.

Good wishes then for your work and the report.
Yours sincerely
Ian Turnbull

Findhorn, Scotland.
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